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October 16, 2013 
         
 
Lashauna Franklin 
787 Blair Avenue 
Saint Paul MN 55104 
 
VIA EMAIL: ms-franklin@hotmail.com 
 
Re:   Appeal for Property at 787 Blair Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Franklin: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 15, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that the appeal has been withdrawn because the items in the 
Summary Abatement Order dated September 24, 2013 have been taken care of.  Please note 
that you also made a request to waive the excessive consumption fee of $120.00; however, Ms. 
Moermond denied the request. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
 Cynthia Skally (email) 
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